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As a motorcycle rider and a 20 year Firefighter (Currently a LT.) for the largest fire 

department in the state, I fully support lane splitting. There are several reasons to 

allow this practice, one of which is surrounding states already allow it. My personal 

motorcycle is air cooled, sitting in traffic does long term damage to my air cooled 

engine. When done safely, lane splitting allows motorcycles to travel through stopped 

or slow moving traffic. This helps lessen the amount of traffic and keeps the riders 

safe. There are countless numbers of rear end accidents during times of traffic. 

These are typically non injury or minor injury incidents, except when motorcycles are 

involved. Please support and vote in favor SB422 


